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Aim of this second seminar was to gather the same – and possibly also new – representatives 
from villages and continue interview training on the basis of the experiences from the 
interviews gathered so far. The seminar was arranged by the Nenets association Yasavey and 
led by anthropologist Olga Murashko. 
 
A representative from Bugrino, Yana … has started to work but did not participate. 
Unfortunately, attempts to find representatives from Karatayka and Khorey-Ver have not been 
successful. 
 
village name of 

representative 
ethnic 
affiliation 

work place No. of 
interviews 
provided by 
22 Dec. 2007 

With 
maps? 

Nes Vladimir Artemevich 
Nyurov 

Nenets head of clan community 
“Salya Ter” 

19 yes 

Indiga Aleksandr Valerevich 
Nosov 

Russian student of SPK 
Vyucheyskogo 

10 yes 

Nelmin-Nos Filipp Martinovich 
Taybarey 

Nenets Yasavey project co-worker 6 yes 

Krasnoe Viktoriya Petrovna 
Vylko 

Nenets master of arts and crafts 5 yes 

Bugrino Yana Evsyugina ? ? 6 no 
 
Olga had studied the provided interviews and maps. A number of answers to questions of the 
questionnaire had to be specified, and some additional information had to be placed on the 
maps. The interviewers possessed this information, but had not made sufficient notes. Some 
work was done on coordinating map symbols.  
 
Besides Olga suggested to run a test after each interview to understand, whether all necessary 
information from the respondent is recorded or not. A test scheme was prepared and 
distributed. It was agreed that all interview results should be handed over by the end of 
February. To the middle of March they will be digitised.  
 
Filipp and Aleksandr are suggested to additionally accept responsibility to collect information 
on Bugrino and Karatayka or find additional interviewers for these areas.  
 
A 3rd seminar is envisaged to be carried out in March with all interviewers, again to check and 
verify all received information.  


